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MONTHLY TIP 
May 2019 

SUMMER TRAININGS FOR YOUR STAFF TEAM 
TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE SPECIALISTS ARE AVAILABLE THROUGHOUT THE SUMMER MONTHS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fit us it into your plan: Already have your staff training days in place?  Use one of our trainers 

for a portion of your staff training plan this summer.  

Request a Training: Your Technical Assistance Specialist is available to expand on the topics 

covered in the Virginia Quality framework. Talk to her about your staff training needs. 

Room Arrangement: Making room changes this summer? Get one of our experts to help you 

with room set up and arrangement. Start off the new school year organized and ready! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


